Megan Egbert

From: K Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 4:13 PM

To: - Meredith Badalucca; Megan Egbert

Subject: FW: 1758 Rt 32 Response to Comments Package

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Meredith & Megan,
| have reviewed the latest response to comments letter with attachments, drainage calculations, and plans. All of my

previous comments have been addressed.

Thanks,

Kyle Haubert, P.E.

CLA Engineers, Inc.

317 Main Street

Norwich, CT 08360

P: (860) 886-1966

F: (860) 886-9165
khaubert@claengineers.com
www.claengineers.com

From: Alexander P. Healy <aphealy@loureiro.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 3:52 PM

To: K Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Cc: George F. Andrews <gfandrews@loureiro.com>

Subject: 1758 Rt 32 Response to Comments Package

I Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Hi, please see this link for our response to comments package: https://loureiro.sharefile.com/public/share/web-
se5e68abf86c64fhd81187098efad4fdl

We are in the process of printing and delivering hard copies for the meeting.

Thanks,

Alex Healy, E.I.T.

Senior Engineer

Loureiro Engineering Associates, Inc. | An Employee Owned Company

100 Northwest Drive, Plainville, CT 06062 | D: 860-410-3014 C: 860-221-9185

Our job each day is to understand our clients’ needs and ensure that they experience a level of service that
exceeds their expectations. Please provide us with feedback on how we are doing by clicking here

This message contains PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above. Loureiro Engineering
Associates, Inc. (Loureiro) is not responsible for the data or any computational programming contained herein. Loureiro's responsibility extends solely to original
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